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September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 11 Charlton Celebration Trip - 13" October 2023

| just wanted to give you some further information for the upcoming Year 11 trip to Alton Towers. Due to
unforeseen circumstances, we have had to change the date of this trip to Friday 13th October 2023.

Thank you to those parents that have already made payment and returned your child’s medical
information.

Only those students who have returned parent consent forms and made full payment have a place on the
trip. Please be aware that this trip is now full.

Please see below some reminders regarding times and additional information for students.
e Leave school at 8.30am and return at approximately 5.00pm
e Students will need to take a packed lunch or money for a meal

We ask that students meet us in the Sports Hall at 8.15am to get registered and students can wear their
own clothes on this day, or their school uniform. An alternative provision will be provided at school for
those students who will not be attending the trip.

Yours faithfully,
Miss S O’Hanlon

Head of Year 11
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